
JET NOISE COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF MEETING 
CANCELLATION 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Office of the City Manager 
 
 

 
 

City of Huntington Beach 
 

JEFF MORIN, Chair 
PHIL BURTIS, Vice Chair 

KEITH BOHR, Commissioner 
CHRIS KUNZE, Commissioner 

DAVID PORTER, Commissioner 
MARIO TABERNIG, Commissioner 

MICHAEL BOURGEAULT, Commissioner 
BARBARA DELGLEIZE, Council Member 

DAN KALMICK, Council Member 
 
 

 

  

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

THE AUGUST 23, 2021, REGULAR MEETING OF 
THE JET NOISE COMMISSION HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For further information please contact Sandie 
Frakes at (714) 536-5575 or via email at 

sandie.frakes@surfcity-hb.org. 
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